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10 February 2020 
 

World Book Day– Friday 6th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 6th March.  We 
would like pupils to come to school dressed as their favourite book 
character; ideally a book character who is great fun and who has made 
many a reader laugh.   Needless to say your child is welcome to come as 
who they would like.     
 
On the day the children will be engaging in a range of activities inspired by 
books that make children laugh out loud.  In addition, the children will be 
given a £1 book token. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr R Litten 
Executive Headteacher 
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